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Comments: Hello!

My husband and | are in the process of relocating permanently to the north shore of Lake Superior, specifically in
Lutsen Minnesota. One of the many draws to the area is the fantastic ski area and abundant recreational
opportunities in the area, all year long.

As lifelong Minnesota residents, we fully support the Lutsen Mountains Ski Area expansion plan. Of all the many
things our national forests can be used for, we think this is a great example of responsible, environmentally
friendly, and family friendly ways to utilize these shared resources. Please approve the expansion plan.

Thank you,
Carrie &amp; Mike Nicklow



